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April 10, 1996

VIA HAND DELIVERY

Blanca S. Bayo, Director
Division of Records and Reporting
Florida Public Service Commission
2540 Shumard Oak Boulevard
Tallahassee, FL 32399-0850

Re: Spruce Creek South Utilities, Inc.; Docket No. 960134-WS
Application for Amendment of Water and Wastewater Certificates

Dear Ms. Bayo:

As a further clarification of the letter dated March 18, 1996,
from John Wharton of my firm, 1 am writing on behalf of Spruce
Creek South Utilities, Inc., to state the Utility's purpose for
including within its extension application in the above referenced
docket, certain areas which are currently served by septic tanks
which, to our knowledge, are operating efficiently and effectively.
These areas were included simply to indicate that to the extent
they were ever provided with central sewer service that service
should come from Spruce Creek South Utilities, Inc.

s Spruce Creek South Utilities, Inc. has no intention nf taking

any action to require that those persons receive central sewer
service from Spruce Creek South Utilities, Inc., as long as those
systems are operating effectively and efficiently, or so long as no
such requirement is imposed upon the Utility by law or regulatory
agency. At the current time, no such lawas or regulatory
requirements exist and, to our knowledge, none are currently

anticipated.

I hope that this will clarify our position and alleviate the
customers' concerns who currently utilize septic systems which are
in good working order and who wish to continue to utilize such

systems,
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Should you or any members of the Staff have any further
guestions in this regard, please let me know.

Sinceraly,

FMD/1ts
cc: Michael Rebuck, Esquire
Ms. Pat Brady
Mr. Jay Thompson
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